Dear [Patient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to inform you about our telemedicine
services now available for our valued patients.

In light of the ongoing circumstances, we recognize the importance of providing you with
convenient access to our healthcare services from the comfort of your home. Our telemedicine
platform allows you to consult with your healthcare provider via a secure video conference.

Why Choose Telemedicine?

o Convenience: Schedule appointments that fit your busy lifestyle.

o Accessibility: Get healthcare support without the need for travel.

« Continuity of Care: Stay connected with your provider for routine check-ups and follow-
up care.

To schedule a telemedicine appointment, please log in to your patient portal or call our office at
[Office Phone Number].

We look forward to continuing to support your health and well-being.

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Your Practice Name]
[Contact Information]



